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The city has a light industrial area (also called the Seaboard Area) which contains
mechanic, machine, paint and other shops. The area is very developed with limited
stormwater retainage before discharge into the Intracoastal Waterway. The project
includes some pipe and outfall modification for maintenance and additional water
quality.

e Miami Avenue Storm Pipe Replacement:

Stormwater pipes under the historic commercial district were installed in the 1920’s
need to be replaced. The storm pipes are cracked and sediment is entering the
system impeding drainage and water quality. This project proposes to replace aging
and deteriorating collection pipes.

e Park Boulevard Outfall 13:

The Park Boulevard Outfall aims to reduce flooding of streets and improve water
quality prior to discharge in Roberts Bay. The Park Boulevard section needs
improved carrying capacity for a 25 year/24 hour storm. This area has experienced
localized flooding.

e Beach Nourishment, Mitigation, Monitoring:

The ongoing beach nourishment project incorporates mitigation activities including
sand replacement, barrier reef construction and dune for flood protection, and
modification of outfalls to reduce impacts to property and water quality.

e Redirect Aldea Mar Outfall 4:

Outfall 4, also known as Aldea Mar Outfall, currently directly discharges in to the
Gulf of Mexico. To meet compliance with beach nourishment, permits, and water
quality improvements to the beach, the outfall is scheduled to be modified to allow
additional stormwater attenuation before discharge into the Gulf of Mexico. This
project may be included in the future beach nourishment project.
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